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Welcomel

We would like to welcome you all to our St. Silas Early Years
family. The children have all had a wonderful week settling
into their new classroom and we hope they have enjoyed
telling you all about their day at school each evening.

School Dinners

Our school
dinners are all
cooked fresh daily
on site. Children
are able to
choose their lunch
at the hatch. We
have attached a
copy of this term’s

PE

Starting next week
we will have PE
every Thursday.
Children should
come to school
wearing their PE kit.
This is a white
t-shirt, black shorts
or jogging bottoms
and black pumps or
trainers. Children
can wear their
school sweatshirt or
a school hoodie
over their t-shirt.

menu so you can
talk ’rhrough the
lunch options with
your child at
home. Next week
we will be on

‘Menu Week 2.

Allergies

Please be aware that we have a number of children in school
who have severe allergies to nuts and eggs. For this reason we
ask that no snacks containing nuts or egg are brought into
school. Thank you for your cooperation to keep our children
safe. Free fruit is provided for children’s snacks everyday.

Collection forms

Please return your child’s school entry information forms
and permission slips as soon as possible if you have not
already done so. Without these we cannot add your contact
details to our school text and email system so you may miss
vital information about your child’s learning.

Family photographs

Our current topic is ' Who Am 1?" This week we have been
learning all about ourselves, creating self-portraits and
talking about what makes us feel happy. Next week we will
be learning about our families. Please send a family
photograph in so your child can talk to others about their
family. You can email photographs to:

Ash class - michelle.owens@cidari.co.uk

Elm class - leanne.melia@cidari.co.uk

Water bottles

Children are given
a drink of water
with their lunch and
have access to milk
throughout the day
in the classroom.
Please also send a
named water bottle
each day for your
child to have access
to water in the
classroom.

Thank you for your support, if you have any questions please do not hesitate

to contact us.

Miss Owens and Mrs Melia

Loving God and each other,
We work together to be the best we can be.

T: 01254 698447
E: stsoffice@cidari.co.uk

W: www.stsilas.primary.co.uk

Headteacher: Michele Battersby
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